From: Carrie Wasserburger

To: Bird, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Associate Water Judge - Letter of Support for Madeleine Weisz
Date: Wednesday, January 1, 2025 10:34:11 AM

Dear Chief Justice McGrath:

I am writing to express my support for Madeleine ("Maddy") Weisz to fill the current
vacancy for the Associate Water Judge position for the Montana Water Court. | have had
the pleasure of working closely with Maddy for the last couple of years while serving
together on the Gallatin County Bar Association ("GCBA").

Maddy is the Secretary of the GCBA and does an exemplary job. She is dependable,
thorough, detailed, and well-respected by her colleagues. She is also a team player and
always willing to help.

I have also had the opportunity to discuss various water law topics with Maddy. In these
conversations, Maddy consistently demonstrates exceptional expertise, dedication, and
passion about water law and policy.

I am confident that Maddy will approach each case in the Water Court with an open
mind and will make decisions that are based on a thorough understanding of the law and
balanced consideration of the facts presented.

In sum, | believe Maddy will excel in the role of Associate Water Judge by bringing her
extensive knowledge, strong work ethic, and principled approach to the position. Her
contributions will undoubtedly enhance the effectiveness and credibility of the judicial
system in Montana.

Thank you for considering my recommendation. Please feel free to contact me if you
require any further information.

Sincerely,

Carrie Wasserburger

Carrie R. Wasserburger, Attorney
Wasserburger Law, PLLC

13 S. Willson Ave., Ste. 3

Bozeman, MT 59715

406-898-9100

crw@wasserburgerlaw.com
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